Who's got the keys? o

Our little boy Jack had a truly memorable
day, thanks to everyone at Wings of Wonder.

He looked forward to this event with such excitement
and anticipation. We practiced saying “Hello, Pilot”,
and talked about what he’d see way up high in the sky.

Every person who volunteered made that day so fun
for our family. The greeters who warmly welcomed us
in the parking lot, the smiling helpers at the check-in
desk, the nice gentlemen who showed Jack how to
throw a basketball and hit a baseball, the volunteers
on the playground, who tirelessly rocked Jack and the
other children in the airplane see-saw and pushed
them on the swings, the folks in the food tent handing
out cold drinks — each one made us feel special and
shared our joy in this wonderful day.

aspiring aviator

Pilot Paul helped us put Jack’s car seat in the plane for
a better view, and soon we were soaring above the
lake, and then over the city. Jack smiled the whole
time, excitedly pointed out landmarks, and laughed
when we hit a bump.

Jack’s disability causes many difficulties for him, but
on this very special day, you made him feel like the
superstar that he really is. Please know that our family
is incredibly grateful to everyone who worked so hard
to give us this awesome experience. You really are
heroes to Jack, and to us.



